David Holmes

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A03
P. O. Box 15053
Washington, DC  20003-0053  
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March 12, 2007

To:
SWEEP enforcement personnel

SWEEP

Department of Public Works

Franklin D. Reeves Center 

2000 14th Street, NW, 6th Floor 

Washington, DC 20009
From:
David Holmes

There is an over-flowing construction dumpster at the intersection of  C and 12th Streets.  There is a permit posted on the door of the near-by house, 248 12th Street, although the permit is for the C Street address.  

The dumpster is not covered by tarp or doors.  It has evidently been used by passersby to dispose of their trash.  Debris, enough to fill several large trash bags, has blown into the nearby yard and around the neighborhood in all directions.

Please take enforcement measures, and inform me by return letter or email what provisions of the City Code you cite to offenders.

Sincerely yours,

David Holmes

holmes.anc6a03@gmail.com


[image: image3.png]


_1103714201.doc
[image: image1.png]»*
»*
*







